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Nov. 19th, 2018

The manuscript #43286, “The Truth Lies Below: A Case Report of Typical Appearing Polyps yet with an Atypical Diagnosis!” was read carefully by all authors, Aaron Fisher DO, Marc Piper MD, and Edward Yousif MD. All Authors are native English speakers and have attended medical school within the United States. Dr. Fisher is currently a Hospitalist Instructor at The University of Michigan in the Department of Internal Medicine and Division of Hospital Medicine. Dr. Fisher has published 2 other manuscripts both in his native English language.
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